
Last week, Year 6 took part in the 'Crucial Crew' event in Thirsk. This is a scenario-based event
aiming to helping children to keep safe. Our Year 6s took part in scenarios based on: water safety,
�re, drugs, online safety, electricity, water safety and more.

Last week children worked in teams with Angus, a STEM ambassador to create 'Moon Landers'
that would keep their egg astronauts safe when landing from a height. Unfortunately, not all the
eggs survived but the children had a fabulous, fun and educational afternoon. A huge thank you to
Angus.
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A great big Pudsey thank you to you all for your donations to this
year's Children in Need and for the delicious cakes. All children
enjoyed a cake together in the hall and, thanks to your generosity,
we raised a fabulous £307.70. Thank you everyone.

Could we ask please that if your child is ill you contact the school o�ce with the reason by 9am.
We have a legal obligation to chase up why a child is not in school. Please ensure you contact the
school o�ce on 01642712687, leaving a message. Please do not use Seesaw for these reasons as
teachers may not be in school or may not pick up your message in time. Thank you.

Lots of practical, hands-on learning is happening across the school, particularly in Design
Technology and Art.
In art, Year 1 and 2 have been experimenting with media. They have drawn around various 2D
shapes overlapping each other and used different materials such as chalk and pastels to add
colour. They also looked at different techniques of holding the materials to create different effects
and learnt to smudge chalk carefully.
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In DT, Years 1 and 2 are working on slider mechanisms to create a moving picture book whilst
years 3,4 and 4 are learning about pneumatics to create a moving monster! Year 6 are perfecting
their textiles work by designing and making draft excluders which are also designed to save some
energy bills!

Our Key Stage 2 choir performed in Thursday worship a few weeks ago. They sang beautifully and
are now looking forward to performing again at Christmas time to the local community. After this
performance, we are happy to say our choir has doubled in size!
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A reminder that the deadline for Christmas Card orders is the 12th December

12th December Key Stage 1 Nativity. Doors open 1.50 for a prompt 2pm start 
14th December 11am Christmas service in church (all welcome)
Christmas dinner for children
15th December Y3-6 Christmas Party
16th December YR,1 and 2 Christmas Party
 
25th January 2023 6pm Parents' Forum via Zoom
Monday March 20th Spring parents meetings
WB 8th May Year 6 Sats Week. Tests will take place Tues-Friday
5th- 9th June 2023 Y6 residential 
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It is the role of all adults in a child's life to keep them safe and all staff in school have regular
training in safeguarding and child protection. You can read our safeguarding policies on our
website. In our school the designated person for safeguarding is Mrs McCormick and the deputy
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safeguarding lead is Mrs Borwell. We are here to support children and families so please do get in
touch if you have any concerns about a child's well-being or would like some support as a family. 

Emma McCormick
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